
  

    

 
November 6, 2020  
 
 
 
Dear Members,  
 
As many of you are aware, the World Health Organization declared the COVID-19 virus a 
pandemic on March 10, 2020. In response to concerns of health and safety surrounding the 
COVID-19 pandemic and restrictions on public gatherings, we postponed our originally 
scheduled in-person Annual General Meeting (AGM) of April 19, 2020. 
 
Since COVID-19 health concerns have continued, we decided to host our AGM 2020 online 
using electronic means only.  This will allow our members to participate in the meeting from the 
safety and comfort of their homes. 
 
The Board of Directors have decided to host the virtual AGM on Sunday, December 6th at 11:00 
AM CST. 
 
In order to attend the virtual AGM, each member will be required to register at 
https://www.nizaricu.org/resources/agm-registration by November 20, 2020. Once registered, we 
will confirm membership status and email the meeting link a day in advance with details on how 
to join the virtual AGM.  Please note that this meeting is only for Nizari PFCU members. Please 
do not share the link to the virtual meeting with others.  
 
We wish you and your family good health, happiness, and prosperity. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
 
Imran Ali 
Board Secretary 
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